
 Title:  Need  to  take  measures  to  safeguard  the  health  of  the  people  in  view  of  reported  findings  of  pesticides  in
 branded  cold  drinks.  Laid

 SHRI  KIRIT  SOMAIYA  (MUMBAI  NORTH  EAST)  :  Recent  finding  of  pesticides  in  Coca  Cola,  Pepsi,  etc.  is  dangerous  to
 health.  People  in  Mumbai  have  got  scared.  Immediate  clarification  and  action  is  necessary  in  the  matter.  Necessary  safeguards  to
 protect  the  health  of  people  of  Mumbai  and  India  are  required  in  the  background  of  these  findings.


